
 South Fayette Township Youth Football Association  

Sunday, April 5, 2020         

Association Meeting Agenda 
Members: Mike Ludwig (President), Shawn Lamonde (Vice President), Candace Ankrum (Treasurer), 

Barbara Earley (Secretary), Eric Makar (League Representative), Gregg Earley (Football 
Director), Jennifer Bostian (Fundraising Coordinator), Bruce Bostian (Registration and 
Rosters), Tim Mantick (Webmaster), ________ (Concessions) 

 President:  

• Flag Update: Due to Spring sports being impacted, Spring Flag will not occur.   
• Official Announcement of 7th Grade Coach: Shawn Lamonde 
• K-2 Volunteer Coach: A volunteer has stepped up to lead the K-2 Tackle team.  While 

registration is open, parents may elect to volunteer.  Once registration closes, the board will 
vote gauging all interest.  
 

 Vice President:  

• Parkway and Peters, 7th grade: Currently, the Parkway league includes Baldwin, Bethel 
Park, Ambridge, South Fayette, Brookline, and Seneca Valley.  Peters Township has been 
approached to consider joining.  Peters requested adjustments to weigh in and weight 
limit rules.  Still developing… 

 Treasurer:  

• Financials: Parkway dues paid, $828 light bill from last year to be paid, No update on 
Ostrowski fund, outstanding share with cheerleaders for Superbowl. 

 Secretary:  

• April 21 Community Room date lost, In-person Registration for May: We have a tentative 
May 19th and a definite May 26th reservation of the Community room.  If we lose these 
dates, we can explore a tele meeting.  We will problem-solve how to best choose new 
jersey size if we meet remotely.  If needed, birth certificates for new players can be 
scanned and emailed in. 

• Blue Sombrero Email not getting to all active users, District passed along Registration 
email:  Cross-over to Sports Connect may have caused some active users to get bounced 
from bulk email.  Sending it through district helps hit those not on distribution list. 

 League Representative:  

• Review South Hills League Notes: All 2020 season dates have been approved.  Meeting 
notes discussed.   

• Discuss and vote on two rules additions for South Hills: 
o Varsity Single Dots Allowed to Blitz y/n: Board vote resulted in NO 
o Varsity and JV must play a safety y/n: Board vote resulted in YES 

 
 Football Director:  



• New Jersey Order Deadline May 30th: Years prior, the first or second week of June is the 
latest an order can be submitted.  Jerseys are made in the Dominican Republic.  As of 
now, plants are open.   

• Shed Reorganization, No Access with Parks Closed:  Once parks are reopened, we will 
schedule a shed reorganization date.   

• Sanitizing Current Equipment: We are exploring companies and costs associated to offer 
parents that want their equipment sanitized.  This will be optional and at the expense of 
the parent.   

• Are we still good to order 20 shoulder pads (80-100 lb. approx. $860):  Yes, the order can 
be submitted. 

 Fundraising Coordinator:  

• Cornhole Tournament 
o Other Ways to increase revenue (Increase teams, Entry fee, beer donation) 

• Additional Fundraising for 2020 season 
o Yard Signs 
o Lottery Tix 
o Spirit Wear Sale 
o What else: Add fundraising event at local restaurants 1-2 each month 

  

 Registration and Rosters:  

• Registration Open: 10 tackle and 3 flag signed up so far.  Some tweaks necessary for 
families that should order a jersey, but don’t.  Also, some ages don’t mesh with the 
grade level team, but Bruce is monitoring and making alterations where needed.  Laura is 
receiving football related emails, we are trying to remove her contact information from 
football accounts.  Signs for registration to be placed around community. 
 

 Webmaster:  

• All Information is updated on the webpage 

 Concessions:  

• Concessions Board Position Vacancy:  If there is any interest in filling this Board vacancy, 
please contact us. 

 Past Tabled Items:  

•  
•  

 

 Tabled for Next Meeting:  

 


